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I	am	writing	to	entreat	the	NSW	Government	to	regulate	the	feed-in-tariff	from	
roof	top	solar	systems.	
I	have	had	roof-top-solar	panels	for	9	years	contributing	to	the	manufacturing	of	
electricity.	During	this	time	I	received	a	fair	price	for	the	electricity	I	produced	
whilst	also	paying	additional	amounts	on	my	quarterly	bill.	
Since	the	expiry	of	the	government	contract	on	feed-in-tariff	my	electricity	bill	
has	increased	by	200%.	This	is	because	the	retailer	can	pay	whatever	they	like.		
The	feed-in-tariff	should	be	in	line	with	the	wholesale	price	and	regulated	so	
retailers	offer	it	as	a	minimum.	
It	is	important	there	is	acknowledgement	of	the	feed-in-tariff's	true	value	to	
environment,	public	health	and	the	economy	through	innovation	and	
employment.	
	
Yvonne	Couper		
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